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Fellowship with Kansai Univ. Senior High School

Jul. 30, 2018

We welcomed 26 students and 2 teachers from Kansai University Senior High School,
which is also a Super Global High School designated by the Japanese Government.

We held an exchange about what we have learned as project studies.
In the former part of the program, we held a poster session. It turned out to be an
ideal occasion to understand what we, in the same generation, are interested in. Each
student asked questions about the presentations, and the presenters noticed some points
they could improve better in the process of answering those questions.
Then we had a special guest for the 4" exchange with Kansai Univ. Senior High School:
Mr. Soto Yamauchi, the 12" grader of TGUISS, and the CEO of a company called “One
Financial.” Mr. Yamauchi answered many questions such as “What was the most difficult
experience so far?” , “Why were you successful when you started your own business?” ,
and “What is your future plan?” It was a stimulating experience for both our and
Kansai students to listen to an entrepreneur who belongs to the same generation.
In the latter half of the program, we enjoyed some discussions. The theme was “To
think CSR strategy as a company targeting sustainable society.” We were divided into
several groups, and every member shared his/her interests, what they focus on, what
they study, etc., to create the original plan to be successful in business. Students
never hesitated to give their own opinions honestly, respected diverse ideas each other,
and brought their ideas into conclusion.
We hope students will continue and enhance their study from now on.
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